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Peppers Cable Glands Ltd designs, manufactures and supplies industrial and hazardous area cable glands, thread 

adaptors, stopping plugs and associated accessories to British and International Standards. 

This declaration is made in respect of the Joint Article Management Promotion-Consortium (JAMP)  Rules on the Use 
of Information on Chemicals in Products Under the chemSHERPA Version 1.1 (commonly abbreviated to 
chemSHERPA)  which is a voluntary code of practice introduced in  Japan in 2016. 
 
Peppers already adhere to the following pieces of legislation: 

• EC Regulation No. 1907/2006 on Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and Restriction of 

Chemicals (REACH) for the identification of a substance as a Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC). 

• UK REACH Enforcement Regulations 2008 

• UK REACH (Amendment) Regulations 2023 

Based on statements obtained from our suppliers and our own research, we declare that no materials from the   from 

the chemSHERPA Declarable Substance List or the EU SVHC List are included in our products or packages with one 

exception below. Should it be found in the future that our products or packages contain SVHC materials, we will 

inform our customers immediately. 

• Lead (Pb) (List no. 231-100-4) as an alloy element of standard brass metals used in the manufacture 

of our articles. Brass (List no. 603-111-8) used in supplied products is not identified as hazardous 

on the ECHA database. 

• Our Eco Brass offering does not contain lead.  

ChemSHERPA-CI applies to individual chemical substances in isolation, in preparation or in articles (if the substance 

is intended to be released during normal and reasonably foreseeable conditions of use from an article).  Peppers 

Cable Glands Ltd supplies products that are “articles” not “chemical substances”.  Being classified as “articles” under 

the ChemSHERPA-AI listing, we are required to ensure that sufficient information is communicated down the supply 

chain to allow the safe use of articles by end-users including consumers. The product in normal use does not 

constitute a risk to the user. The articles of the product are only handled in the commissioning, decommissioning of 

installations or periodic inspection.  Our products being below 0.1wt% of ChemSHERPA’s Voluntary criteria,  Peppers 

Cable Glands Ltd are therefore not required to provide composition information of declarable substances in products. 
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